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Respected Sir/Madam,

I, Dr. Saurabh RamBihariLal Shrivastava, MD Community Medicine, want to publish my article titled “The Baby-friendly initiative: Foundation stone in ensuring exclusive breastfeeding” in your reputed journal.
I have not presented or submitted the same article elsewhere for publication. There are no conflicts of interest. The manuscript has been read and approved by all the authors and the requirements for authorship have been met. We transfer the copyrights to the journal.
Source of support: None

Thanking You

Dr. Saurabh RamBihariLal Shrivastava
Email – drshrishri2008@gmail.com
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